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Note to File 
EA1011-001  
Avalon Rare Metals Inc., Thor Lake Rare Earth Element Project 

 

Re: Technical Report Deadline Reminder – November 20, 2012 
The Review Board would like to take an opportunity to remind parties to the 
environmental assessment of Avalon’s Thor Lake Rare Earth Element Project that 
technical reports for this file are due on Thursday November 29th, 2012 at 5pm.  
Please forward technical reports, or any questions, to the Review Board contact 
below. 
 
 
 
 
Correspondence related to this assessment should be directed to: 
Paul Mercredi, Environmental Assessment Officer 
Phone: (867) 766-7063 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
Email: pmercredi@reviewboard.ca 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paul Mercredi 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
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